
I wanted to reach out and extend my appreciation that you have decided to put in a homeless hub in the 
White hills area. I expect you will get complaints from many community members, but homelessness is a 
all of London problem. 
 
I appreciate that you are ensuring support can be found throughout the community as these residents 
belong in our city as much as anyone else.  
 
As a parent of young children I have no concerns about my children's safety, and I appreciate tangible 
supports being in place so that my children can see the importance of treating everyone with kindness 
and dignity.l, and that should their lives take difficult turns in the future there are people there to help 
them get back in their feet. 
 
Thank you again 
Natasha Morton 


